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A NEW HOME FOR PREGNANCY, BIRTH AND BEYOND 

 

Pregnancy, Birth and Beyond has launched a new website. Private midwifery services and 
childbirth education are now available via one easy-to-use information service. 

 

The new website uses a clean and easy navigational system to provide users with easy access 
to contact details of health care professionals, parental forums and pregnancy products.   

 

Pregnancy, Birth and Beyond has been offering support to parents for over 18 years. It aims to 
support and educate new and expectant parents, and to enhance awareness about the 
option of natural birth. 

 

Jane Palmer, founder and director of the organisation, sees this website as “a great 
communication medium between maternity care professionals and parents, as well as offering 
parent to parent support. It opens wider horizons and opinions about pregnancy and birthing, 
increasing awareness and knowledge.”  

 

“Often parents do not consider the alternatives for birth and pregnancy. With my many years 
of experience as a midwife and childbirth educator, I recognise the need of parents to have 
access to quality and balanced information to make informed decisions. Through Pregnancy, 
Birth and Beyond we support informed choice and women-friendly maternity care”  

 

For more information on Pregnancy, Birth and Beyond please visit our new website at 
www.pregnancy.com.au or contact Jane directly. 
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Director of Pregnancy, Birth and Beyond 

Ph: (02) 9873 1750  
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